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To whom it may concern,
 
I am writing in relation to the Bill put forward by Mr Pyne in North Queensland.
 
In my opinion, every abortion ends a unique, new human life.
To abort late term is unconscienable.
Sometimes I think we object more to cruelty to animals, than we object to the killing of a human
 life in the womb.
 
I do not believe there is any justification for such lives being deliberately ended.
 
If the mother wants this, I would like to see, that firstly, she would receive counsel in the areas of
 mental, social, physical and spiritual help.
 
Thank you for your consideration of my letter.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Mrs Margaret Stubbs
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